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07 November 2023 
 

 

Maths Workshop for All Parents 

Karen Taylor our Q1E Director of maths is 

running a workshop for all parents on  

Tuesday 7th November from 2pm to 3pm.  

Do come along and find out how we teach 

maths and how you can help your child at 

home. 

 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents’ evenings are on Tuesday 28th 

November and Wednesday 29th November. 

There will be sign up sheets outside your child’s 

class for you to make an appointment with the 

teacher. You can find out about their 

achievements and their next steps in their 

learning. 

 

Winter Fair 

The Winter Fair will be on Wednesday 13th 

December from 3pm to 4.30pm in the front 

playground. This is always a joyful and fun 

occasion for everyone! We will need help 

organising the fair, please let Mrs Gibbs know if 

you can spare some time over the next few 

weeks. We will be collecting decorated jars or 

mugs filled with sweets and small gifts for the 

popular tombola stall from all our families. So 

do start saving jars with lids please! 

 

 Dates For Your Diary 

This term is very busy with many exciting 

events. Please check the diary updates on 

every newsletter, and look out for letters, 

fliers and further details we send home. 

Uniform and Coats 

Parents and Carers please make sure your 

child has a rainproof coat every day. A fleece 

is not waterproof. ALL coats must be named 

clearly so they can be returned to your child if 

they are found around the school.  

Children, please put your coat on your peg by 

your classroom if you take it off. Coats are not 

cheap to buy, please look after your coat. 

 

A reminder: ALL school shoes and trainers 

must be plain black with no logos. 

  

 

Flu Immunisations 

Children in all classes from Reception to Year 

6 have brought home a letter about this year’s 

flu immunisations which will take place in 

school on Tuesday 21st November.  ALL 

parents please use the QR link to register each 

child.  You can then choose which 

immunisation you want them to receive.  

If you need  help to do this please ask at the 

office, or call the NHS team on 0203 903 3374. 

 

 



   

        

Dates for your Diary 

 

 
 

7 November Y5 Science Museum 
Trip 

7 November Maths Workshop for 
all Parents 2pm-3pm 

13 to 17 
November 

Anti-Bullying week 

13 November Phonics/Reading 
Workshop 8.45am-
9.30am 

14 November Y3 Science Museum 
Trip 

14 November Maths Zoom for all 
parents 5pm-6pm 

17 November Children In Need: 
Spotty dress up and 
cake sale 

21 November Flu Immunisations 
(not Nursery) 

24 November School Photographs 

28 November Y4 British Museum 
Trip 

28 November Parents’ Evening 

29 November Parents’ Evening 

7 December Winter Jumper Day 

7 December Christmas Lunch 

12 December Y6 Imperial War 
Museum Trip 

13 December Winter Fair 

15 December KS2 Winter 
Performance 

18 December KS1 Winter 
Performance 

 

Nut Free School 

We would like to remind parents that we are a 

nut free school as we have children and adults 

with serious nut allergies.  Please support us by 

ensuring that children’s after school snacks and 

packed lunches do not contain any food items 

with nuts in.    

 

  

19 December KS1 Winter 
Performance 

21 December Last Day of Autumn 
Term 

22 December 
to 5 January 

Christmas Holiday 

8 January School Closed for 
Inset Training 

9 January First Day of Spring 
Term School open for 
children 

18 January Y3 British Museum 
Trip 

 

 

Half Term 12 to 16 February 

28 March Last Day of Spring Term 

1 to 12 April Easter Holiday 

15 April School Closed for Inset 
Training 

16 April First Day of Summer 
Term. School opens for 
children 

Bank Holiday 6 May 

Half Term 27 to 31 May 

3 June School Opens for 
Children 

24 July Last Day of Summer 
Term 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

29 May 
- 2 June 

 

  


